
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Panto - Cinderella 
  

On Monday 18th December, the whole school will be going to see the pantomime 
‘Cinderella’ at Buxton Opera House.  We shall be leaving school by 12.15pm for the 
performance, which starts at 1.00pm.  We expect to be back at around 4.00pm. 
 
From the money raised at the summer fayre, we have decided to pay towards the cost 
of the trip. This makes the final cost of the trip £12.00 per child. Although this is a 
voluntary contribution, the trip can only go ahead if enough funds are forthcoming. 
 
I would therefore be grateful if you could provide payment and parental consent via 
Parent Pay by 9am Monday 27th November 2023.     
 
Full school uniform is to be worn. 
 
Sarah Owens 
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